Hawthorne Elementry School PAC

5160 Central Avenue, Delta, B.C. V4K 2H2
www.hawthornepac.ca

General Inquiries Email: pac.hawthorne@gmail.com
PAC Chair Email: pac.hawthorne.chair@gmail.com

On October 5th 2023 at 7pm Hawthorne Elementary will be having our first PAC meeting of the
2023/2024 school year.

Effective June 30 2023 we sadly have to announce our Chair Shay Jordan has stepped down
from her post for the upcoming school year. As per our bylaws if an executive member resigns
or ceases to hold office for any other reason, the remaining executive members may appoint an
eligible member of the Council to fill the vacancy until the next annual general meeting. During

the summer Kim Lundgren stepped into the position of Chair from Vice Chair position for the

upcoming school year and will hold this position until the next AGM in May of 2024.

We are holding a call for nominations for the Vice Chair position.
What does the Vice Chair do?

This position is an extension of the Chair position. Their role includes but is not limited to:

e Supporting the Chair.

» Assume the duties of the Chair in the Chair's absence or upon request.
» Assist the Chair in the performance of his or her duties.

» Accept extra duties as required.

* be a signing officer

» Have read and understood the BC Gaming rules and regulations.

» Monitor any BC Gaming events.

« Sign off on the BC Gaming annual report.

» Take a role on a committee and/or become the teacher/PAC liaison.

Current status of this position : Vacant - Stefanie Vandermeer has expressed her interest in
being nominated for this position and will be seeking election as VP on Oct 5 2023 until the May
AGM. If you or anyone you know would also like to stand for nomination at the Oct 5th meeting
or have any questions regarding this position please email Kim Lundgren at
pac.hawthorne.chair@gmail.com

To view our Bylaws please visit our website www.hawthornepac.ca and click on our PAC
Meeting section.



http://www.hawthornepac.ca/

